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Memorial Grant Notice 

The Eastern Bird Banding Association is again offering two $250.00 Memorial Grants 
for aid in research. The applicants must be undergraduate or graduate students and must 
be using bird banding as part of their research. For further information please write to 

the Chairman: Robert G. Sager 
Department of Biology 
Bloomsburg State University 
Bloolnsburg Pennsylvania 17815 

Editor for Raptor Banding Station Summaries (Eastern Regional) 

Recently there have been a number of inquries as to publishing Raptor 
banding summaries (spring and fall) for the Eastern Regional section 
in NABB. Please send your reports or requests for information to: 

Mickie Mutchler 

195 Baer Road 

Forestburg, NY 12777 
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